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I oppose this bill because the State of Oregon should be focusing on things that 

benefit people instead of putting more restrictions on law abiding Citizens. Also, 

those who are pushing this agenda are receiving financial compensation from groups 

outside of this state (Moms demand Action) even when these actions are totally 

unconstitutional, going against the 2nd Amendment AND the Oregon Constitution.  

The state should be focusing on things like holding criminals accountable for their 

actions, mental health and not sending unfunded mandates to the counties and cities 

that must enforce them while cutting budget items for services that the people need.  

I would also like to add that most mass shootings happen in gun free zones, where 

law abiding Citizens are not even allowed to concealed carry, leaving everyone 

unable to defend themselves.  

This bill will do nothing to make the public safer.  


